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Universal Periodic Review of Luxembourg – intervention by Poland
(Geneva, 4 May)



[bookmark: _GoBack]Poland would like to thank the delegation of Luxembourg for its informative national report and constructive participation in the UPR process.
We welcome the ongoing efforts carried by the authorities of Luxemburg aimed at maintaining highest possible standards of protection of human rights. In this regard, we note with appreciation various initiatives, which promote human rights and tolerance at all levels of the education system. 
As per agreed practice, Poland would like to recommend Luxembourg: 
· to explicitly prohibit in national legislation discrimination on the basis of colour and descent in accordance with article 1 of The International Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Racial Discrimination.
· to take the necessary steps to guarantee the exercise of trade union rights, including the right to form trade union and the right to strike, in line with ILO Convention;
· to strengthen efforts to combat poverty, including child poverty, and inequality.

Thank you.

